



August 2, 2018

Anthony Plante Town of Windham 8 School Rd Windham, ME 04062-4899

Dear Mr. Plante,

Thank you for your recent contribution of \$6,800 to The Opportunity Alliance. We are very grateful for your support of our work in the community.

The impact of your gift will be felt throughout the year. It enables us to provide resources in four key areas: Health and Wellness; Early Childhood Education; Economic Supports; and Community-Building. On the ground that means: individuals getting the mental health and recovery services they need; children being ready for Kindergarten; individuals having access to basic needs such as heating assistance and nutrition; and communites growing safer and stronger.

We deeply appreciate the Town of Windham's partnership in our efforts to work with people to build better lives and stronger communities.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Tarpinian President & CEO

> No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation. Tax ID: 01-0274725



 $\bigcirc\bigcirc\bigcirc\bigcirc$